Rafi Miah

From: felicia olney

Sent: 14 February 2022 17:21

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Planning application 2021/3225/P objection

Begin forwarded message:

From: felicia olney

Subject: Planning application 2021/3225/P objection
Date: 14 February 2022 at 13:24:38 GMT

To: planing@camden.gov.uk

I should like to object on the following grounds:

1. The proposed high rise buildings will dominate the surrounding area and obscure the view of
London from the Heath and the Heath from Kentish Town. There are too many and too high.

2. There are no plans for proper green space for the residents within the development

3. The proposed number of residential dwellings will mean a large additional population who will
access the southern part of the heath.

4. The traffic on Gordon House Road and Highgate road already forms long traffic jams - the
development will intensify this and will be dangerous for pedestrians and cyclists.
- particularly school children.

Yours sincerely

Felicia Olney
10A Oakford Rd NW51AH



